
BETHEL CRUSADE PRESCHOOLS
March 2021 Update



2Preschools Update

Tax Deductible Project 
Details

In 2018, in partnership with 
Global Development Group 
(GDG), we began a three year 
project (J352N Fiji Preschools 
Development Project) to raise 
funds for Bethel Crusade 
Preschools. This project has 
tax deductible status for all 
donations that go through GDG.

The first three years of this 
project finished at the end of 
2020. For the next three years 
(2021-2023) we have revised the 
project and have compiled an 
updated list of goals.

The major objective of this 
project is: 

To have eight fully functioning 
preschools complete with 
facilities that meet government 
and OHS standards and well-
equipped, trained teachers.

The three main goals of this 
project are:

Goal One

Establish and upgrade 
preschool facilities to meet 
government and OHS 
standards.

The outcome is to have fully 
functioning sanitary toilet 
facilities and a safe learning 
environment in every preschool 
by the end of 2023.

Goal Two

Construct and upgrade 
playground facilities to 
meet government and OHS 
standards.

The outcome is to have a fully 
functioning fenced playground 
in every preschool by the end of 
2023.

Daku

6 children are enrolled into the 
preschool this year and we have 
one teacher. The preschool was 
severely damaged by Tropical 
Cyclone Yasa. In February 
extensive repair work took 
place on the preschool so that 
students could begin attending 
in March. Pictures of the repair 
work can be seen on page 9.

Labasa

9 children are enrolled into the 
preschool this year and we one 
teacher.

Nacavanadi

19 children are enrolled into the 
preschool this year and we have 
two teachers. The preschool 
is gaining popularity in the 
surrounding villages. Village 
leaders have requested for us to 
consider starting schools in their 
respective villages. In addition 
to this, we have been given the 
green light to relocate the school 
in Nacavanadi to a new site. 

Savusavu

32 children are enrolled into the 
preschool this year and we have 
two teachers. This year we have 
secured a new property. The 
owner of the previous land had 
a lot of demands so we decided 
to step out in faith and believe 
for a new property. At the end 
2020 God opened up a door and 
we secured a new property in 
Buca, Savusavu. The old house 
and preschool has been taken 
down and the materials have 
been used to construct a new 
house and preschool on the 
new property. The facilities are 
now complete and children have 
begun attending the new school. 
Pictures of this development can 
be seen on pages 3 to 8.

Goal Three

Improve quality of education 
and management of the 
preschools through enhancing 
teacher capacity.

The outcome is for preschool 
teachers to be professionally 
equipped to run preschools and 
deliver quality education.

Preschool Enrolment 
Numbers and Updates

Sigatoka

51 children are enrolled into the 
preschool this year and we have 
four teachers. Pictures of the 
preschool in action can be seen 
on pages 10 to 12.

Suva

65 children are enrolled into the 
preschool this year and we have 
five teachers. All students fall into 
the five year old age group. Every 
now and then students from 
University of the South Pacific 
come to the preschool to do their 
practical for three months.

Lakena

22 children are enrolled into 
the preschool this year and we 
have two teachers. The property 
at our Lakena preschool floods 
easily. This year we are hoping to 
level out the land and fence the 
property so that further building 
and development work can take 
place.

Koro Island

18 children are enrolled into the 
preschool this year and we have 
one teacher. Posts and other 
materials for a fence are already 
at the preschool, however, our 
workers in Fiji are waiting for 
some free time to travel to Koro 
Island to construct the fence.

TAX DEDUCTIBLE PROJECT 
AND PRESCHOOL UPDATES
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Tax Deductible 
Donations

We have secured tax deductible 
benefits for this project thanks 
to our partnership with Global 
Development Group (GDG).

If you would like to donate 
towards this project with 
the benefit of receiving tax 
deductibility please follow the 
instructions below.

Step 1: Direct Bank Deposit

Direct Deposit tax deductible 
donations can be made using 
the following details.

Account Name: Global 
Development Group 
BSB: 064118 
Account Number: 10200094 
Reference: e.g. J. Smith J352N

Please make sure you include

your initials (e.g. J. Smith), 
followed by J352N in the 
reference section so GDG can 
trace your deposit. 

Step 2: Email GDG your 
donation details

Email info@globaldevelopment.
org.au with the following details.

a)  Your name and address 
b)  Amount and date of donation 
c)  Project number - J352N

GDG will send you a receipt for 
your tax deductible donation. 

If you would like to contribute on 
a regular basis you will need to 
set this up with your bank and 
then let GDG know that it will be 
a recurring donation.

Partnership Information

Bethel Crusade Preschools is a

partner for project J352N Fiji 
Preschools Development Project 
with Global Development Group 
(ABN 57 102 400 993), an 
Australian NGO approved by the 
Minister for Foreign Affairs. 

Tax deductible receipts for gifts 
over $2 with a preference for 
this approved development 
project will be issued by Global 
Development Group for project 
J352N. If funds raised exceed 
the requirement for this project, 
funds may be directed to another 
approved activity. 

If you would like anymore 
information about this project 
or if you would like to donate 
online, please visit: www.gdg.org.
au/InfoJ352N


